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Upper San Juan Mixed Conifer Working Group 
Meeting 11, September 6, 2011 

Pagosa Ranger District Office  
Meeting Notes  

 
This eleventh meeting of the Upper San Juan Mixed Conifer Working Group was dedicated to 
reviewing a practice run of the Powerpoint presentation that Steve and a small group had been 
working on. 
 
Attendees: Bob Frye, Bev Wharburton, Larry Lynch, J. R. Ford, John Nelson, Marcie Bidwell, Jimbo 
Buickerood, Thurman Wilson, Sam Burns, Marsha Porter-Norton, Mark Roper, Kevin Khung, and 
Steve Hartvigsen. 
 
Steve, Thurman, Bob, and Dave Dallison met on June 29 to develop a rough outline of the 
Powerpoint presentation that was suggested during the June Working Group meeting.  Steve and 
Mark Roper developed a draft based on the June 29 discussion.  Steve presented the latest version 
at the September 6 meeting with the group giving feedback on suggested improvements.  The 
detailed comments are not captured here.  The edited presentation will be posted on the Mixed 
Conifer Working Group website: http://ocs.fortlewis.edu/mixedconifer/, under Key Resource 
Documents. 
 
The group agreed to shoot for a late October presentation to a diverse audience.  The evening of 
October 25 was later picked as the date.  Working Group members were asked to try to invite at 
least three people to the presentation. 

http://ocs.fortlewis.edu/mixedconifer/

